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Box Top Contest Begins! 
 

Our Box Top contest has officially begun and will 
continue until Friday, February 24th. Use the 
collection sheet found on the website or go to 
www.boxtops4education.com (click on collection 
sheets). Send the collection sheets back to your 
child's teacher anytime during the contest. The 
progress of each class will be updated each week on a 
graph located outside the main office. PLEASE 
GLUE OR TAPE BOX TOPS TO THE 
COLLECTION SHEET AS INSTRUCTED. (ie. 
expiration date clearly visible) PLEASE NO LOOSE 
BOX TOPS. (If you need to send in loose ones due to 
overage on the collection sheet, then please place 
them in a ziplock and label the amount on bag.) Good 
luck and may the best clipping class win!! Any 
questions please contact Eileen Erwin-Michael 
eerwinmichael@comcast.net or Karen Ibold 
mibold2000@hotmail.com.  

 

Family Fun Night is almost here! 
 
Enjoy this historical event with a night of silly relay 
races and fun for the whole family at FAMILY FUN 
NIGHT on Friday, January 27th, 7:00pm in the 
Forest Avenue gym.  Please see the attached flyer for 
important information.  If you would like to 
participate, please email the following information 
to familyfunnight2017@gmail.com by Monday, 
January 23rd: Student Name(s), Parent Participant, 
Sibling Helpers, and Volunteer Abilities. Team 
assignments will be sent via email on Thursday, 
January 26th and posted outside the gym on 
Friday morning. Don’t miss out on this fun night for 
all!! 

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Wednesday, January 18 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Macaroni & Cheese 
Thursday, January 19 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Chicken Sliders 
Friday, January 20 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Pizza  
Monday, January 23 
 SCA Lunch – Hot Dog 
 7:30pm – SCA Meeting, Cafe 
Tuesday, January 24 
 Pomptonian Lunch – French Toast Sticks 
 LunchTime Craft – 3rd & 4th grade 
Wednesday, January 25 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Chicken Nuggets 
Thursday, January 26 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Pizza 
 LunchTime Craft – 1st & 2nd grade 
Friday, January 27 
 Pomptonian Lunch – Cheeseburger 
 7:00pm – Family Fun Night, gym 
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SCA Meeting - Monday, January 23rd  
 
All are welcome to attend the next SCA meeting on 
Monday, January 23rd, at 7:30pm café.  All parents 
and caregivers are encouraged to attend.  At the end 
of the year, all attendees will be entered in a drawing 
to win a $25 SCRIP card. The agenda is provided 
with the bulletin communication. 
 

 Reminder Corner 
√ LunchTime Craft is next week! Tuesday, 

January 24th – 3rd & 4th grade; Thursday, 
January 26th – 1st & 2nd grade.  

√  Kindergarten, 1st & 2nd grade families. Sign up 
for 2nd semester of milk are due Friday, 
January 27th. Please send in a $26.95 check 
payable to Forest Ave School Milk Fund. 
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SUPPORT FOREST AVE 
******************************** 

Effortless Fundraising  
How are we doing? 

 
Remember our SCA President’s Challenge at the 
Back to School Night?  If we can raise $15,000 in 
effortless fundraising – the SCA will provide tissues 
boxes AND towels for all the classes in 2017-2018! 
Keep it up, we can reach our goal!  
  

September – January Effortless 
Fundraising Progress 

 
 

Carnival Help Still Needed! 
 
We still need volunteers for the Carnival to make this 
year’s event successful. Please contact Lisa Loudon 
at ljloudon@aol.com to learn how you can help on 
the committee.  If we don’t have enough willing 
volunteers we many need to cancel the event.   
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Casino Night Update – Tickets On Sale! 
GET YOUR TICKETS TODAY! 

Casino Night is set for March 4th and we hope to 
see you there!  Tickets are now available for 
purchase! If you'd like to purchase via PayPal (for a 
small transaction fee), please click 
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-
xclick&hosted_button_id=ENYR58UTG8GEJ.  For 
more information or to purchase by check, please 
see the ticket form located on the webpage.  

We need your help! 

 We're currently soliciting for food donations 
and we're looking for anyone who has 
connections to restaurants/catering services. 
If you're able to help, please email Meg 
Walsh at meghanwalsh@hotmail.com. 

 We're also looking for a few extra hands to 
follow-up with solicited businesses (local). 

 We are accepting basket donations through 
February 1st If you'd like to personally 
donate an item (gift card to a hair salon, 
restaurant, spa, etc) please let us know! 

 
Please email casinonight17@gmail.com if you'd like 
to help in any fashion. THANK YOU from Casino 
Night Committee. 
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